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Subject: RE: Amendment to Previous Statement

Hello Councillors,

I, Steve Amberman am writing to you our representatives to ask that you NO..__.ÿT support the proposed Expansion
Plan our City Planning Department presented at the Community Meeting held May 23/2013 for the
Fruitland/Winona area, but instead support the "preferred plan" also known as Concept "C", which was
endorsed by the C.A.C. and the city.

As a member of the S.C.U.B.E. committee for several years, I believe we as a community had worked very
hard to reach an agreed upon proposal that would see responsible development for our neighborhood. We did
this under the guidance of our Councillors Maria Pearson and David Mitchell as well as, city hired planning
experts, and the City Planning Department (whom I wish to thank for their support) all while keeping in mind
the restrictions imposed upon us by different legislation and policies both municipal and provincial. During this
process there were two plans developed through several meetings as well as one final preferred plan that
combined the best of both plans, known as Concept "C". This was the Preferred Plan that we as a community
believed was being forwarded by our City Planning Department. We have since learned that the plan was
change ÿvithout consultation withthe community and that is what is being proposed to you on June 4th 2013.

I am asking at this time you respect and listen to the citizens of the community of Fruitland/Winona and NOT
support the City Planning Department's plan and but instead support the original community endorsed and
Preferred Plan dated April 2009ÿ known Concept "C".

Respectfully,

Steve Amberman
12 Chianti Crescent
Winona, Ontario
L8E 5Wl


